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	Revd Tom Gordon

President of AHPCC

Swallow’s Nest
22 Gosford Road

Port Seton

Prestonpans. EH32 0HF

Tel:       01875 812262 

E-mail: president@ahpcc.org.uk



February 2010

Dear colleagues

Our executive has become aware that many chaplains – in the AHPCC and the wider healthcare constituency - have asked about the recent paperwork from the Multi-faith Group of Healthcare Chaplaincy (MFGHC) which many of you will have received through other channels. They have been concerned about the confusion caused, and have expressed a need for some clarification.

Consequently, in response to the recent materials, accompanying this letter you will find a summary produced by Revd David Mitchell, who represented UKBHC at a meeting in October 2009 with the MFGHC in London. This document is being circulated by all the professional chaplaincy bodies to all chaplains in the UK and Northern Ireland. 

The UKBHC and our executive sincerely hope that this will help clarify things for you. 
We are saddened that such division and disruption appears within chaplaincy in England. 

With best wishes

Yours sincerely
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